MEMORANDUM

Date: November 21, 2016

To: Robin Brigode From: C.H. Huckelberry
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors County Admini%/
Re: November 22, 2016 Addendum Item 9 Regarding New Employer Monsanto

My November 22, 2016 Board of Supervisors Memorandum regarding New Employer
Monsanto included a list proposed members of the proposed Board-created Pima County
Agricultural Science Advisory Commission. This membership list included a to-be-named
physician from the Arizona Poison Control Center who specializes in toxicology.

Since the issuance of that memorandum, Dr. Mazda Shirazi, Medical Director at the
Arizona Poison Control Center, has confirmed his availability and willingness to serve on
this Commission.

I would appreciate you distributing this memorandum as Additional Material for Addendum
Item 9. Thank you for your assistance.
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